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MEMORANDUM NO. CMFO 25-052 
 
TO​ ​ : ​ Deans, Directors, Heads of Units, and 
​ ​ ​ Research, Extension, Professional Staff Personnel (REPS) 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ original signed 
FROM​​ :​ CARL MICHAEL F. ODULIO, PhD 
​ ​ ​ Vice Chancellor for Research and Development 
 
SUBJECT​ : ​ Invitation to the SULONG REPS 2025 with the theme“Advancing 

Knowledge, Empowering Communities: Research, Extension, and 
Professional Staff Contributions to the 2030 Sustainable Development 
Goals” 

 
DATE​ :​ 19 September 2025 
 

The UP Diliman REPS Welfare Council (RWC) is pleased to announce the upcoming event 
SULONG REPS 2025 with the theme “Advancing Knowledge, Empowering Communities: 
Research, Extension, and Professional Staff Contributions to the 2030 Sustainable Development 
Goals,” scheduled on 7 November 2025, from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at the Benito Sy Pow 
Auditorium, College of Architecture. 

This event aims to showcase the Research, Extension, and Professional contributions of the 
UP Diliman REPS community while recognizing their vital role in advancing the 2030 Sustainable 
Development Goals (SDGs) through innovation, collaboration, and academic service.  

Event Highlights 

●​ Opening Plenary: Keynote speeches and panel discussions on SDG-aligned research 
innovations. 

●​ REPS Chair Awardees Presentation: Recognition of outstanding research and extension 
contributions. 

●​ Parallel Sessions: Themed sessions on SDGs for deeper dialogue and networking. 
●​ Poster Area: Visual exhibits showcasing research and extension work. 

Pre-registration Details 

To facilitate smooth event planning and participation, all interested REPS personnel and 
stakeholders are requested to complete the pre-registration form. Other details about the event will be 
disseminated via email and the official REPS communication channels. 

You may pre-register until 30 September 2025. Your timely participation will contribute 
greatly to the success of this meaningful event. 

For inquiries, please contact the RWC at rwc.upd@up.edu.ph.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2XxBgL0u7oCcjrMUEbaHOJOByN9n9mKlbobNbZK8RL0SQfw/viewform?usp=preview
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